
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment to Address Public Nuisance Offences 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Biscoe Town Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing 

on July 10th at 7 p.m. to receive comments on the Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment To 

Address Public Nuisance Offences.  The meeting will be held in the Commissioners Board Room 

located at 110 West Main Street, Biscoe, N.C.  

 

For more information or request additional information, please contact Town Manager 

Brandon Holland at 910-428-4112. 

 

 

 


